PlanningAlias

From: Dawson Milburn

Sent: Wednesday, December 8, 2021 11:16 AM
To: PlanningAlias

Subject: 3040 Kilpatrick

Dear Council members, I would like to take a moment to voice my utmost support on the phase three project
that has been proposed. With the status of the rental market and vacancy rates, how is turning this down even a
possibility? Personally I have family members living with family members based on unavailability of housing.
As a born resident of the comox valley it’s hard to watch people have to leave town because of lack of housing.
As far as the area goes, perfect location for condos. They have built a quality set of buildings with a good
looking exteriors and themes that totally compliment the area.

Please feel free to reach out if needed, thank you very much for your time.

Dawson Milburn



